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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
As we come to the end of our school year, we are thankful for the many opportunities we have had as a community, including 
Tuesday’s Christmas Story and End of Year Awards and our annual Swimming Carnival.  Today as a community we 
celebrate Eucharist as a Catholic community to give thanks to God for our year together and farewell our Year 6 students who 
end their primary education this year. 
 
For each of us the memories will be different. 

● There have been tough times through which we have supported one another. 
● There have been joyous times when we celebrated the gifts and talents that enriched our community. 
● There have been times of welcome to new families and times of saying goodbye to others. 

 
In reflecting on the year, I believe we have continued to grow as a community – focused on our relationships with one 
another. We are truly blessed to be part of such an authentic Catholic community. 
As this is the final newsletter for 2017, I would like to take the opportunity to thank the commitment of one and all. 
 
Thank you… To the dedicated, professional and committed staff who do so much behind the scenes to ensure that our 
children are provided with the best education in a safe, supportive and respectful environment. There are many hours spent 
preparing, reflecting and investigating before and after the school day. Special thanks and farewell to Miss Jennifer Lawrence, 
Mrs Emma Moore and  Mrs Rosalina Caruana for all they have contributed to the school community during their time at 
OLMC. 
 
To the supportive and encouraging parent community who trust the school. Your faith and acknowledgement of this school is 
heartening and reflects in the children’s attitudes. Thank you to all our parents/grandparents who have assisted in many ways 
to support our school during 2017. For those parents leaving the school community after many years, thank you. 
 
To Father Denis, Father Martinho and our other Carmelite fathers for leading our Parish school. We appreciate and give 
thanks for the support and spiritual guidance that they give us on a daily basis. 
 
To the children, all of whom have achieved so many milestones during 2017. We are extremely proud of their achievements, 
academically, socially and physically. We wish our Year 6 students and those leaving all the very best, we hope they take a 
little of OLMC with them. 
 
Throughout this week, we have had various opportunities to celebrate the 
year of learning at Our Lady of Mount Carmel, farewell our graduating class 
and remember the events of Christmas and the birth of Jesus. 
  
On behalf of the staff, I wish everyone a very safe and Merry Christmas. 
Enjoy the time with family and friends. 
  
Steven 
Prinicpal 

 

https://www.skoolbag.com.au/parentinstructions.pdf
http://www.olmcwenty.org.au/


 

 

CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS MASS 
24 DECEMBER 2017 AT 5PM 

  UPCOMING DATES 

FAMILY CHRISTMAS EVE MASS - FULL DRESS REHEARSAL NEXT 
TUESDAY 19th DECEMBER at 7pm  
Looking for angels, shepherds, readers, singers and 
Three Wise Kids!!Please fill out the participation form in 
the church and school to select your role and come 
along to the dress rehearsal on Tuesday. ​All parish 
families are warmly invited to the Family Christmas 
Mass at 5pm on Sunday 24 December.​ This 
much-loved Mass is a highlight of our community; it's 
always very well attended, always fun, and always very 
special for young and old alike.  
 
So grab the grandparents and start-off the Christmas season with this delightful 
and Spirited tradition. For further enquiries, please phone Paola on 0414 947 799.  

 Week 10 
Thursday 15/12   
● 1:30-3:00pm End Of Year & Year 6 

Graduation Mass 
● 6:00pm Yr 6 Graduation Dinner 

 
Friday 16/12  
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 2017 
 
2018 
SCHOOL COMMENCES IN 2018 ON 
TUESDAY 30 JANUARY FOR  
YEARS 1 TO 6 AND THURSDAY 1 
FEBRUARY FOR KINDERGARTEN 
 
NOTES SENT HOME LAST FRIDAY & 
THIS WEEK 
● Yr 6 Sports T-Shirt 
● Maths Assessment  Interview 

Appointments 
● Fete Newsletter 
● BYOD Information for Parents in 

Years 4-6 
● Principal’s Summer Holiday 

Challenge 
● Band Note 
● Year 5  Camp Note 
● Two Swimming Notes 

 
New Uniform Appointments 
www.schoolinterviews.com.au 
Code: 7wdh6 

 

CHRISTMAS HAMPERS    YEAR 6 GRADUATION   

Thank you to all who have so 
generously supported our Christmas 
Hamper Appeal. The response has 
been once again incredible and we 
are sure that those in need will 
appreciate your kind response. The 
Hampers were presented to Fr 
Martino on Tuesday evening. 

  Thank you to all the parents and staff 
who have helped organise the End Of 
Year and Year 6 Graduation Mass 
and dinner. Thank you especially to 
Bernadette, Elise, Kimberley and Nick 
and to the Year 6 Parents who were 
part of the Year 6 Graduation 
Committee. 

 

 

SCHOOL ZONES   FAREWELL TO FAMILIES  

 

A reminder to Parents ahead of the 
break at the end of Term 4 that school 
zones remain in place for the safety of 
our children and families. School 
zones operate on all gazetted schools 
days, which are all days the school is 
open, even pupil free days. School 
zones for our school will end on 19 
December 2017 and resume on 29 
January 2017. For most NSW 
schools, school zones operate as 
normal until (and include) Tuesday 19 
December and resume on Monday 29 
January 2018. NOTE: At the end of 
the school year, Double Demerits 
Points over the Christmas period will 
apply from 22 December 2017 to 1 
January 2018 inclusive and 25 to 28 
January 2018  
 

  We say goodbye and thank you to the 
families who are leaving Our Lady of 
Mount Carmel this year. Some of 
these families have been associated 
with our community for many years 
and we thank them for their 
commitment to the school during their 
time here.  Farewell to the following 
families:  Awasthi, Alagendran, Azar, 
Carasala, ChristaphorSagayara, 
Culas, Ellankil, Elton, Gacho,  Jerji, 
Juan, Khattar, Kobialka, 
K.Thamaraikannan, Lonie, 
Maringehosi, Nehme, Nguyen, 
Perinparasa, Reshty, Roach, Salvo, 
Shi, Tannous, Torrisi, Williams, 
Youssef, Hourani and Aktila 
 
 

 

 

2018 SCHOOL LEADERS  

Congratulation to the following students who have been elected the Student Leaders for 2018: 
Alannah, Harini, Rebecca, Elizabeth, Georgia, Ayden, Andrea and Samuel. 

 




